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ARTICULATION AGREEMENT BETWEEN 

THE FLORIDA DIVISION OF COMMUNITY COLLEGES 

AND 

KEISER UNIVERSITY 

A Statement of Philosophy and Intent 

The State of Florida, a national leader in higher education, has given broad policy 
direction to the system of postsecondary education with regard to transfer and articulation 
between and among two- and four-year institutions. A statewide articulation agreement exists in 
Florida Statutes and Florida Administrative Code to establish an effective and orderly transfer 
process for students entering a state community college, completing an Associate in Arts degree, 
and transferring to a state university. Florida Statutes also encourage collaboration between the 
public and independent sectors of postsecondary education. 

Keiser University is an independent proprietary institution, established in 1977 in Fort 
Lauderdale, Florida. Since that time, Keiser University has expanded to include 13 campuses 
located throughout Florida, serving more than 9,500 students in associate, baccalaureate, and 
master's degree programs. Keiser University is regionally accredited by the Southern 
Association of Colleges and Schools and is licensed by the State of Florida. 

The purpose of this agreement is to set forth the uniform conditions regarding articulation 
between the Florida Community College System (FCCS) and Keiser University. It is intended to 
increase the transfer options available to community college associate degree graduates seeking 
the baccalaureate degree. This agreement serves as an overarching statement of cooperation 
between the FCCS and Keiser University, thus benefiting FCCS graduates in the specified 
degree programs. However, it is not intended to supersede more specific college and program 
articulation agreements as developed in geographic areas served by campuses of Keiser 
University. This articulation agreement between the FCCS and Keiser University was 
established in 2007. 
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